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| have read the report of the Advisory Mission and agree with its principal
finding, i.e. that the scheme would have an adverse impact on the OUV of the

WHS and that a southern bypass should be further explored.

The Mission admits that at the very least the western limit of the tunnel
should be extended to the WHS boundary.

Government needs to act now to maintain Stonehenge’'s World Heritage
status!

Brian A. Clegg B.Sc.





